
31  st   CSC – TOTAL RECALL!  

The class of year 2000, 31st CSC was “recalled” at course level for the first time since 
graduation on the 3 Aug 07 in SAFTI-MI Officers Mess.  The inaugural event was 
well supported by both the graduands and former directing staffs from the 3 Services 
despite  their  busy schedules.   Most significantly,  the event  was graced by former 
Comdt SCSC, BG(Ret) Lim Kah Kee.  The gathering was aimed at building on the 
invaluable relationship that was established 7 years ago.  All the participants had a 
great time catching up with one another and exchanging name cards while some even 
took the opportunity to “settle old scores”  




